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Recommendation 4a: Not a significant improvement on equipment/ materials/ 

products already available which claim to contribute to reducing health care 

associated infection; no further consideration needed. 

 

This product is a chemical disinfectant with a broad antimicrobial spectrum.   
 
Insufficient evidence was presented to prove that it is a significant improvement on 
currently available disinfectants. 
 

 


